
 

‘Kernals’ popcorn sales in support of our EK School Nutrition Program! 

 

Hello EK families, 

As you likely know, we run a ‘Student Nutrition Program’ here at the school each Tuesday and 

Thursday morning and these food items are made available to ALL students.  We receive 

funding from the ‘Tastebuds’ organization that covers the vast majority of the cost however we 

contribute as well.  

In order to make additional investment in this program, we will be offering individual size bags 

of ‘Kernals’ popcorn and all money raised will go to our school nutrition program. 

Orders MUST be done on the ‘schoolcashonline’ platform (we cannot accept cash orders) and 

there will not be ‘same day sales’ or ‘late orders’ as purchasing will be based on pre-orders. 

The cost of an individual bag of popcorn is $3.00 and there are six days planned between now 

and May: 

 

Popcorns days:    Order by date: 

Wednesday, October 9th  Wednesday, September 25th 

Wednesday, November 20th  Wednesday, November 6th 

Wednesday, January 22nd  Wednesday, January 8th 

Wednesday, February 26th  Wednesday, February 12th 

Wednesday, April 16th  Wednesday, April 2nd 

Wednesday, May 14th  Wednesday, April 30th 

Popcorn will be distributed during our second nutrition break on these dates. 

 


